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Saggart School House Community Centre
South Dublin County Council purchased the Old St Mary’s National School Building from the Saggart Parish in August 2019 for the purpose of providing a multi-purpose Community Centre for the residents of Saggart Village and surrounding area.
 
The new proposed Community Centre like all Council Community Facilities will be managed by a Voluntary Board of Management, ‘Saggart School House Community Centre CLG’. The Company made up of local community reps, reps from key support agencies and will have representation from the Council’s Community Development Team and will have responsibility to manage Community Centre the as per Management Licence signed between the company and the Council.
 
Work has commenced with SDCC Architects Dept to produce completed designs for the proposed new community facility, preserving the maintain the existing School House but also modernising the existing structure and constructing an extension to provide a multi-purpose Community facility to meet the needs of the local community.
 
The Council had made budget provisions within the Capital Budget to assist with some of the costs for this construction and will also be applying for €200K funding from the Historic Structure Fund form the Department of Culture, Heritage and the Gaeltacht (application already made) and to Rural Dublin Leader for provisional funding approval of €500K (application to be submitted by 21st of February and subsequent full application to be made in September). Architectural Services Dept are also currently working on submitting a Part VIII Planning Application with the next 2-3 weeks.
 
Pending all applications being successful it would be proposed to start the constructions works in the Autumn of 2020.
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